

Friday 15 July 2022

Dear parents / carer(s),

Full School Closure

As you will be aware, we are currently experiencing some very hot weather. However, this is predicted to become a heat wave with this region being placed under a red warning on Monday and Tuesday and a national emergency has been declared.

Due to this information, Archway Learning Trust has made the difficult decision to close all schools on Monday 18th July and Tuesday 19th July. I am sorry for any inconvenience caused by this school closure. On the days that students are working remotely, pupils can complete work on Century Tech.

If you have any concerns please contact your child's Year Leader.

If your child is entitled to a free school meal, we will be preparing grab bags. These would need to be collected from the school site between 10am - 10.30am each day. If you would like to request a free school meal grab bag can you please complete the form in the forms section of the parentmail app by 8am Monday morning to ensure that we have sufficient grab bags prepared. Should any other parents require any support providing lunch provision please contact me directly.

Thank you for your continued support. Stay safe.

Kind regards,

Mrs C Watson Principal

